
Greetings all.  The district tournament is ready to go, and I am about to have Congress practice with my 
team in a few, the first part of which is to load the car with KYNSDA.   
  
I will not be working on the tournament this evening as I have plans with green beer and corned beef, so 
unless you have a drop in the House or some similar emergency, please hold all emails and changes until 
registration.  I refer you to the tournament website for the answers to nearly all 
questions:  http://www.joyoftournaments.com/nfl/ky/info.asp.  
  
I look forward to seeing you in Danville! 
  
Steve Meadows, KY District Chair 
  
PS  The attached image is of one of the trophies we’re giving out this year (they came out especially 
purty).  Feel free to show your kids for inspiration, and good luck to Team Kentucky!   
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